
The A+ Funds we voted on January 18, 2019 were for the 2017-2018 school year.  

 

Our choices, as determined by the School Advisory Committee, were:  

 

1. "100% of the A+ funds (if Wingate Oaks gets them) will be divided equally among all 

current employees." 

2. "None of the above" 

30 employees voted.   

The results were 30 votes for option 1. 1."100% of the A+ funds (if Wingate Oaks gets them) will 

be divided equally among all current employees." 


